UNIVERSITY OF CALCUTTA

Registrar’s Department

Memorandum

Est./0055/24(S&L) Dated 05.07.2016.

This is for genera! informaticn of all concerned that, in view of the uncertainty
associated with the date of celebration of ID-UL-FITRE festival, the University of
Calcutta with all its offices and Departments will remain closed on Thursday, the 7%
July, 2016 under the Negotiable Instrument Act.

However, 6™ July, 2016 (Wednesday) will be Holiday as declared in the list of

Holiday of University of Calcutta as usual.

o
(Dr. Sujit Kumar Barua)
Deputy Registrar



